From: David Buxbaum

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Comments for Record Number PLN-2020-16621 hearing on May 5, 2022
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 8:29:30 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

Hello,

As a ranch owner in the Mattole valley, I’d like to express my opposition to the proposed
cannabis grow permit described by Record Number PLN-2020-16621

I feel this project is very much out of scale with the Mattole valley and will contribute to the
continued degradation of the rural nature of the area - it’s going to be a substantial impact of
our limited water resources and a huge impact on the local community. This kind of
development belongs much closer to in-town resources .

Thank you,

David Buxbaum

3030 Conklin creek road
Petrolia, Ca.
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